MERIDIAN PRIMARY SCHOOL



20 Pasir Ris Street 71 Singapore 518798

Tel: 6583 2125 Fax: 6583 4993 Email: meridian_ps@moe.edu.sg

Website: http://www.meridianpri.moe.edu.sg/

Our Ref: MPS/SM/2023/029

Date: 11 May 2023

Dear Kindergarten Partners,

Invitation Cards for Meridian Primary Open House on the 8 July 2023

Meridian Primary would like to invite your K1-K2 children and their parents to our Open House on the 8 July 2023.

We seek your kind assistance to distribute these invitation cards to your parents. On one side of the card, you will find the necessary information as it will be an in-person Open House. On the other side, we have created a colouring page for the children to colour and personalize the cards.

On the 8 July, there will be activities for P1-2 Meridians as well as our guests K1-K2 children from 9a.m - 12p.m. Our K1-K2 children and guests will gather in the hall from 10a.m -11a.m for an engagement session with the Principal and key personal.

We hope that your staff can help us to promote this coming event in your communication channels with your parents. They may visit our Facebook page at http://www.facebook.com/meridianpri/ or our website at http://meridianpri.moe.edu.sg.

Yours sincerely,

Ms Liza Rahmat

Principal